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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County detectives are investigating the
circumstances surrounding a shooting that injured a teenager Wednesday in the Ladson area.

Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly after 5:30 p.m. to the
4500 block of Nestwood Street in the Woodside Manor community. They found the boy, 14, who
had been shot in the leg. The deputies tended to the victim until EMS arrived. He was
transported to MUSC with non-life-threatening injuries.

Accounts from people at the scene indicated that the shooting took place behind a home on
Nestwood Street, but detectives continue to gather information and collect evidence to
determine what led to the shooting and who was involved. No arrests have been made.

Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.
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